2021 /9326 3510-2021

To: Northern Beaches Council
Re: 29 Moore Road Freshwater — DA 2021/1620.
When we saw Stage 2 of 4 Stage Development for the Harbord Hotel, we cringed.

Over the years we have watched the emergence of Freshwater as a comfortable, safe,
family—friendly suburb and along with that image has been the development of the

Harbord Hotel as a part of that special community.

We are amazed to learn that the hotel,which has had the good fortune to be located
in this part of the peninsula,would even consider changing its classy, responsible

beachside amenity to a raucous, extra populated, extra over—parked environment.

We hope that analysis of this proposal both by Council and Hotel will identify
that we locals wish to support the present patronage and good-will which the Hotel

currently enjoys.

We ask that Council refuses this application and ensures that Freshwater retains

its unique character among the myriad of diverse suburbs in Sydney.
PLEASE SAY NO TO THIS PROPOSAL !

Evelyn Adams

Unit 64, 30 Moore Road, Freshwater NSW.
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